
Pathway Family Center

July 14, 1995

Kathryn Heard, Chief
Quality Assurance & Licensing
Center for Substance Abuse Services
3423 N. Martin Luther King Blvd
P.O. Box 30195
Lansing, MI 48909

221 SOW. Nine Mile Rd.
Southfield, MI 48034-6007

(810)356-0373
Fax (810) 366-2524

Dear Ms. Heard:

Our telephone conversation this week was very helpful in preparing us for the site visit on August
23, 1995 and I am very grateful for your assistance. As you know the Hpst Home component is
very central to the family centered treatment model we provide.

As you suggested we have been in contact with our attorney who will draw up the necessary paper
work on the Power of Attorney form and parental consent, as well as legal opinions that will
protect program liability. If you would like to review this material, or any other documents before
the site visit, please feel free to contract me, or the Clinical Director, David Key.

Pathway Family Center has come a long way this past year. We have obtained a four year COA
accreditation that was effective in December of 1994 and have recently acquifed provider status
with Blue Cross/ Blue Shield of Michigan. Currently our census is 27 adolescent clients and
approximately 75 family members.

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to seeing you on the day of the site visit.

Sincerely,

Sheryl Pimlott, C.S.W.
Executive Director

Sheryl Pimlott
Executive Director


